
Winter 2017/18        Oct 3, 2017 

All in all, it looks like winter 17/18 could be very similar to our previous winter. Many forecasts are 

calling for “about normal” across the country’s upper mid-section with above normal temperatures in 

the south and east. As you may recall, two winters ago it was much warmer than normal and last 

winter was closer to normal, but still warmer than normal. While we may finally see “normal” 

temperatures and precipitation this winter in the upper mid-section, it will certainly feel a bit harsher 

given the past two winters.  

Latest NOAA Outlooks for Temperature and Precipitation for Dec17, Jan18 and Feb18 

 

  

 

This fall appears to be starting out mild with very little below normal temperatures forecasted for 

October. 

 



Latest NOAA Oct17 Outlook for Temperature 

 

 


